
Retrospective Design and Access Statement 

39 Camden High Street

Our proposed works include removing the existing shop front to replace it with a 
more secure, aesthetic fully glazed front. In doing this we removed the front face, 
which was severely water damaged, moulding, growing mushrooms, and falling 
apart in several places (photos provided in supporting documents), moved the 
shopfront in roughly 1-2 metres at a slight diagonal (as shown in elevation drawings 
provided in supporting documents) and installed the glazed shop front. Alongside 
this we have made the front entrance wheelchair and pram accessible by making a 
cement gradation leading into the shop. The door opens inward as to aid these 
aforementioned groups in entering the premesis. 


